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As of Aug.31, 2015, USCIS has simplified the process for paying the USCIS Immigrant Fee online in 
our USCIS Electronic Immigration System. This simplified process reduces the amount of 
information an immigrant must provide to USCIS. Additionally, in response to customer feedback, 
anyone can now pay the USCIS Immigrant Fee for an immigrant. For example, family members, 
friends, employers, attorneys, or accredited representatives can pay the fee as long as they have the 
immigrant’s Alien Registration Number (A-Number) and Department of State (DOS) Case ID.  

The USCIS Immigrant Fee is required for individuals immigrating to the United States as lawful 
permanent residents. USCIS uses this fee to establish a record for a new immigrant and produce 
permanent resident cards (Green Cards).  

USCIS will host multiple webinars to give interested individuals an opportunity to view the 
simplified USCIS Immigrant Fee Payment process and ask questions about the USCIS Electronic 
Immigration System.  
 
The schedule for the webinars is as follows:   

Date Time (all times Eastern)  Registration Link  

Monday, September 21 10:30 am GovDelivery link 

Monday, September 21 3:00 pm GovDelivery link 

 
To Register for a Session: 
These webinars are open to the public, but each session is limited to the first 125 registrants. 
Please use the above links to select the particular day that you want to attend. Be sure to provide 
your full name and, if applicable, the name of your organization. Registration for these webinars 
will close on September 15, 2015.  
 
Once your registration has been processed, you will receive a confirmation email with additional 
instructions on how to participate in the webinar. If you have any questions regarding the 
registration process, or if you have not received a confirmation email within two business days, 
please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 

 
Note to media: This webinar is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at 
202-272-1200 for any media inquiries. 

 
We look forward to engaging with you! 
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